
 

 

5th July 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staffing– Academic Year 2018–19 
 
It’s that time of year again! Where has the time gone? We have a lot to feel proud of and feel it has 
been a very successful year.  
 

This year we will be saying farewell to Laura Thomas, who is starting a new position in a school 
specifically for Special Educational Needs. Laura has been an amazing member of our team and we’ll 
really miss her.  

 
As you will know, Sharon Griffin is retiring and Chelsey Daley will be going on maternity leave. Donna 
Wealleans will also be going on maternity leave in autumn. We wish them all the best!  

 
Jason Smart, Niamh Doyle and Helen James, who have been temporary staff, will be starting on their 
new journeys and we’d like to thank them for all their hard work whilst they have been at our school.   
 

Sarah Turner, our Deputy Head, will be leaving in December to start a Headship in a Trafford School – 
we are very proud of her achievement and appreciate how hard she works for our school. 
 

Our new starters are Ben Caldwell, Joe Welsh and Richard Farrow. We want to extend a warm welcome 
to these teachers, and also to Caitlin McWilliams who will be joining us in Reception. 
 

It has been a pleasure to have Jen Beech and Laura Tracanna back from maternity leave this half term. 
I’d also like to congratulate Kieran Bentley for securing a position with us as Sports Coach. 
 

Thanks to the children for a lovely year – lots of hard work and lots of fun! A thank you to our amazing 
staff, who work tirelessly for our children and a thank you to all of you parents and carers for all the 
support you have given us over the year. 

 
Have a lovely summer and here’s to the next academic year being as successful as this one! 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 
 

 

 
 



 

 

Teachers – Academic Year 2018 – 19 

 
 

Year Group Teacher Current Class 

 

Any change to 

where teacher is 
currently based? 

 

Nursery Laura Tracanna N/A Same 

Nursery Khadijah Iqbal N/A Same 

Reception Sophie Roberts N/A Same 

Reception Fiona Walker N/A Same 

Reception Natalie Glendon N/A Same 

Year 1 Jess Jones FS2FW Same 

Year 1 Jen Dyson FS2NG Same 

Year 1 Sarah Millward FS2SR 1HC 

Year 2 Helen Savage / 

Natalie Hickman 

1SE 2JD 

Year 2 Kelly Grant 1HC 2SH 

Year 2 Richard Farrow 1JJ 2LT 

Year 3 Claire Myers 2LT Same 

Year 3 Kathryn Whalley 
Ben Halima 

2JD Same 

Year 3 Leanne Eldridge 

Joe Welsh 

2SH 4MQ 

Year 4 Andy Wheeldon 3KG 3KG 

Year 4 Paul Salisbury 3KB Same  

Year 4 Ben Caldwell 
Hayley Craven 

(from February 
half term) 

3CM 4LM 

Year 5 Luke McDonagh 4LM 4SM 

Year 5 Channi Davis 4MQ Same 

Year 5 Claire Cawley 4SM Same 

Year 6 Wendy Gibson 5CD Same 

Year 6 Natalie Gomez 5PS Same 

Year 6 Kat Rowe 5CC Same 

 



 

 

PPA (teacher’s weekly release time) carousel covered by: 

 
Midge Murray – Music and Drama 
Nicky Appleby – Art and Design / Design and Tech 

Kieran Bentley - Sports 
 
 

Teaching Assistants (TAs) 
 

Year Group TA 

Nursery Rose Fagi-Hassan 
Kass Simpson 

Reception Sonia Naveed 
Karen Whittick 
Saiyma Sarfraz 

Kelly Nash 
Caitlin McWilliams 
Ozma Ahmed 

Rashmina Mullick 
Supply TA (1 day a week) 

Year 1 Louise Trundle 
Kym Harman (afternoons) 
Sunny Gandhi 

(mornings) 

Year 2 Kym Harman (mornings) 
Shirley Jones 

Tracy Buckley 

Year 3 Yasmin Atif (mornings) 

Year 4 Lizzie Wiles 

Year 5 Chris Hearnshaw 
Jamila Lindsey-Crosthwait 

6 Lynne Lowe (mornings) 
Laura Taylor (4 days, and two afternoons release for 

health time) 

 
Adam Hough – Cover Supervisor  



 

 

Additional Support – Up to December 2018 

 

Year Group Teacher 
 

Year 1 Helen Woolf 
 

Year 2 Sarah Turner  
 

Year 3 Sarah Greenway 

 

Year 4 Donna Wealleans– until maternity leave 

Jen Beech 
 

Year 5 Sam Coombes  

Deborah Howard 
  

Year 6 Jen Beech  

 

 

  
 


